
ESE 

68th LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT 
126 Dixie Place 

Ft. Thomas, Kentuc 41075 
Home: (859) 781- % 965 

. FJI 

February 14,2007 

Ms. Beth O'Donnell. Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 6 15 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

STATE CAPITOL ANNEX 
Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 1 

(502) 564-8100 Ext. 742 
Fax 15021564-1820 

E-Mail: job. fis&her@lrc .ky . gov 

Dear Ms. O'Donnell: 

RE: Case No. 2006-003 15 - Northern Kentucky Water District 
Sub district F 

On February 6,2007, I received your letter of January 3,2007, along with a copy 
of a letter from Mrs. Jim Raird and other residents of Grandview Drive in Alexandria, 
Kentucky, dated December 10,2006. 

Please kindly reconsider your initial ruling in this case to allow the affected 
homeowners to pay for this improvement incrementally. This will enable most, if not all, 
of the residents to obtain (and afford) water service. 

Thank you in advance for your reconsideration. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph M. Fischer 
State Representative 
District 68 
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Enclosure 



Ernie Fletcher 
Governor 

Teresa J. Hill, Secretary 
Environmental and Public 
Protection Cabinet 

Timothy J. LeDonne 
Commissioner 
Department of Public Protection 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 

21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.0. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
Telephone: (502) 564-3940 

Fax: (502) 564-3460 
psc. ky.gov 

Mark David Goss 
Chairman 

John W. Clay 
Commissioner 

” January 3,2007 

Mrs. Jim Baird 
2313 Grandview Road 
Alexandria, KY 41 001 

Re: Case No. 2006-0031 5 -- Northern Kentucky Water District 
Sub-district F 

Dear Mrs. Baird: 

The Commission is in receipt of your letter concerning Northern Kentucky Water 
District’s proposed surcharge. Since this matter is before the Commission for 
reconsideration of the initial tuiing, you; letter has been placed in the official case file of 
this proceeding. 

Additionally, please be advised that the Attorney General represents residents in 
issues such as these. You may wish to contact the Attorney General’s office toll free 
888-432-9257 and request assistance in this matter. 

Once again, thank you for your interest and concern. 

Sincerely yours, 

Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com An Equal Opportunity Employer MIFID 

http://KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com
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c -_ i r i  ‘ .-- Case U.2006003 I5 Construction Sub District F 

Dear Beth O’Donnek 

23 13 Grandview Rd. 
Alexandria, Ky. 4 1001 
Dec. 10,2006 
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We are homeowners along Grandview Rd. and Amy Lou Dr. in Campbell Co. near Alexandria 
K Y .  We hzve been trying io gei public water service for our homes for a very iong time, some as 
long as 35 yeas.  

Finally, we are getting a water line down our roads! We were told by the Northern K.Y Water 
District we would be assessed a surcharge of about $30 a month to help pay for it. 

Many of us signed up for that. Now we are told the KY Public Service Commission doesn’t want 
the cost to be paid this way. Instead, we would have to pay a large amount ($4,000. to $6,000. or 
more) up front when we liook into the service. This is besides the connection fee of $750. 

Piat will cause most all ofus to back out o r  at least re-consider. EspeciaIiy if, as we have heard, 
we wait for about S years to connect we wouldn’t !lave to pay that fee. If that happens, how 
W L L  it be paid for then? 

Shouldn’t a more fair way to pay for this be by the surcharge so that whoever lives in the homes 
in the next years help pay for the service instead of just those who happen to live there now? 

We ask YOU as the Executive Director and all of  the Commission to reconsider your position on 
this and let us go with the surcharge. Many before us have done it this way and we ask to be 
allowed the same consideration. 
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